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Belvedere Family Community 

 

Summer Sprouts - Date Change for This Week Only! 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 

 

Please note: This week only, Summer Sprouts will be held on Thursday, August 21st instead of 

Friday. Everything else stays the same - same time, place, and fun activities!  

 

Join Us This Thursday for Summer Sprouts for Kids! 

 

Date: Thursday, August 21st 

 

Time: 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

 

Location: Belvedere Estate, Tarrytown, NY 

 

Basic Flow of the Day: 

 

• 11:00 AM - Arrivals and Free Play 

• 11:50 AM - Circle Time 

• 12:00 PM - Lunch (Bring Your Own!)  

• 12:30 PM - Activity or Craft  

• 1:00 PM - More Free Play and Goodbyes 

 

This week's activity: Sun print Totes 

 

Kids will get creative and bring home a hand-painted tote. Please dress them in clothes you don't mind 

getting a little messy! 

 

Water play and slides included - come dressed for summer fun! 

 

Reminder: Bring your own packed lunch. There will also be goodies for sale! 

 

Questions? Contact Mika Rothstein via FB Messenger or phone 

 

We can't wait to see you and your little sprouts this Thursday and then back to our regular Friday 

schedule next week!  

 


